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It’s almost Spring Break! I am getting very excited as
some APPS students, families, and friends get ready to
embark on our Spring Break trip to Greece. A quick
reminder that next year we will be traveling to Italy. I will
be planning another informational meeting soon!

This month is a big month for the APPS program as we
welcome in new members and start the process of
saying goodbye to our Seniors. On April 24th at 6:30 the
seniors will present their Senior Showcases in the media
center. All are invited and encouraged to attend!
Starting at 7pm on the 24th we will have our induction
ceremony for the next class of APPS students. 

AP Exams are right around the corner. It is never too
early to start studying. Here are some study tips from
our seasoned AP test takers.

Spring Break April 14-21

10th grade field trip to AFI
April 23rd

April 24th

AP Exams May 5th-16th

Adib- Start
studying early...
like in January

Mihir- Get
Princeton Review

books

Sasha- if you’re running
out of time, listen to a lot of

Heimler videos

Nathanael- bulk up
your content

knowledge across
different courses 

Zaina- take a
bunch of

practice tests



Students of the month are nominated by their teachers for their hard work in class. 

Kayla Siuce is an asset to any
class. She is incredibly kind

and dedicated to hard work.
She is a motivational force for

her peers and classmates! 

April Students of the Month

Jayden Pesebre is very
knowledgeable and curious. He

asks great question and is
always involved in what we are

doing.

Chase Wieland is a kind,
hardworking student who

always takes the time to say
"hello, how are you?" Chase is a
joy to be around and a positive

influence on all of his peers. 

Luke Barnes is a hard working
individual. He does a great job

balancing all of his interests
and activities like dual

enrollment classes, CHStage,
and swim. 

Class of 2025

Class of 2028Class of 2026

Class of 2027

Faculty Spotlight Faculty Spotlight

Questions? Suggestions? email rachel_l_clements@mcpsmd.org

Rob Burke and KC Landefeld are the dynamic duo that teach AP United States
History to our APPS Sophomores. They have a combined 41 years experience
teaching APUSH!!!! 

In addition to teaching AP US History, Mr. Landefeld currently teaches Personal
Finance and Mr. Burke teaches Personal Finance. In addition to their academic
endeavors, they have both coached numerous sports. Mr. Burke was a long time
track and field coach and Mr. Landefeld most recently coached the girls flag
football team and currently coaches co-ed volleyball. 


